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Dear Members, 

It's time for our next meeting and hope 
everyone has made plans to attend. I 
hope everyone came through the snow 
and ice without any problems.  

 

 

 A Message from our President  Blake Roulette 

  

 

 

It looks like we will be having some 
very special treats at our meeting.  

Since we missed our February 
meeting, I ask each one of you to be 
present this month.  

Have a great day, be safe, and I will 
see you on Tuesday. 

Blake  
 

Sunshine Committee Becky Ward 
  

 
Wishing member Mrs. Carroll James (Mary) a very joyous and blessed March 
Happy Birthday from all of her GKC friends! Please enjoy your day, Mary and we 
all wish you many, many more!!! 
 
Becky Ward's husband Kelly is back home and recovering nicely and getting 
back to his normal daily routine. Many thanks to all for all of the prayers and good 
wishes!!! 
 
Sending some sunshine to Mrs. Bobbie Fairbanks and hoping that she is feeling 
well as she has had some recent health issues. We are all praying for you to get 
well very soon Bobbie!! 
 
Happy St. Patrick's Day to everyone and Happy Springtime!!!  It is almost here so 
please everyone enjoy the beautiful weather and have FUN with your fur babies!!! 
 
If you hear of a Member that is ill or just in need of a kind word of support, please 

contact Becky at (864) 288-6206 or email at wardbk50@yahoo.com. 

Remember, a simple word spoken in kindness can make a world of difference for 
a friend in need. 

mailto:wardbk50@
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- AKC Board of Directors Class of 2019 Elected - 

 
New York, NY – At the Annual Meeting of the American Kennel Club on March 10, 
2015, the AKC Board of Directors Class of 2019 was elected. The three Directors 
elected were: 
 

 Dr. Carmen L. Battaglia, Delegate from the German Shepherd Dog Club of 
America. 

 Dr. Thomas M. Davies, Delegate from the Springfield Kennel Club, Inc. 

 Steven D. Gladstone, Delegate from the Waterloo Kennel Club, Inc. 
 
In addition, Ronald H. Menaker (Memphis Kennel Club, Inc.) was elected as the 
Chairman of the Board and Carl C. Ashby III (United States Kerry Blue Terrier Club, 
Inc.) was elected as the Vice Chairman of the Board at a meeting of the AKC Board of 
Directors, convened after the Delegates Meeting. 
 
The Board of Directors of the American Kennel Club is also pleased to announce the re-
election of executive officers Dennis B. Sprung (President and Chief Executive Officer), 
James P. Crowley (Executive Secretary), and Joseph Baffuto (Chief Financial Officer). 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  

  

Details from Your Delegate    Linda Knorr 

 

Happy Birthday to Mary James! 
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Members’ Brags    

 

Debbie Miller 
Demi's Shih Tzu 
 
"Cash" just turned 6 months old and went to Pensacola for the shows on 
February 28th and March 1st.  He was shown 3 times and was WD and 
BOW for his first 3 points. 
Thanks to Michelle Jones for showing "Cash" - Docura's Glamorous Life 
At Demi's.    
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Fran Marron 
 
We have a new addition to our family, a rescue Greyhound, from 
Greyhound Crossroads. He is 3 years old and a very sweet boy. His 
name is Jimmy Stewart. 
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Gloria Askins 
Legacy Setters 
 
A Litter of 2 beautiful Irish Setter boys born to 
GCH Kinloch's I Do Declare on 2/5/15. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Bob and Nancy Vandiver 
 
GCH Mistel's Can Can started her specials career with 
Kelly Marquis in New England in mid-January.    
 
She has won 5 Group Ones and 1 Group 2 in her first 
7 shows defeating a number of top winning working 
dogs along the way.  What a start!!!! 
 
 
 

 

  

Members’ Brags --Continued 
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Thecla Tyner 
 
Out of BISS GCH Vizcaya’s Fantasy Finish, “Folsom” and GCH Ky’s CJ Watch’N 
Me Wynn JH, “Jenny”, owned and bred by Thecla Tyner, completed (pending 
AKC approval) her Bronze Level Grand Championship in Franklin TN on her 
retirement weekend out by being awarded 13 additional points only needing 4 
singles to accomplish this goal. This has been a fun ride; she finished her 
Championship in 8 days of showing, finished her Grand Championship in 8 days 
of showing, and finished her Bronze level with very limited showing and in less 
than a year.  In her show career she had 6 group placements!  She began 2014  
and in the 1st quarter “Maker” made it to #4 in the Vizsla All Breed, then finished 
the year #16 Vizsla All Breed. I am so proud of my Girl Maker and look forward to 
what her offspring may accomplish!  Owner handled through her Grand 
Championship, then with ½ owner handled and ½ professionally handled to her 
Bronze level.  Thanks to Kacie Davis for helping me handle her when I couldn’t be 
there, to this level. Thanks for believing in her, and loving her like I do!  Also I 
want to thank the many judges who saw her beauty, type and eloquent qualities 
that make her what she is.  There are too many to name here, Just a note she 
only showed to the same judges on 3 different events during her career!  Wow! 
She sure has lived up to her name, Bronze Grand Champion Ky’s Wynn’N 
Fantasy Maker!  She made my Fantasies come true!   
 
 
 

 

 
 

GCH Ky’s Wynn’N Fantasy Maker, “Maker” 

New Bronze Level Grand Championship (pending AKC approval) 
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Greenville Kennel Club 

P.O. Box 5029 
Greenville, SC  29606 

The Greenville Kennel Club meets every 3rd Tuesday of the month at 
the Comfort Inn Millennium, 2756 Laurens Rd. at I-85. Meetings start at 
7:30PM. The Board of Directors meets every other month.  
 
For more information on our meetings or scheduled programs, please 
contact the Recording Secretary, Margaret Norkett, 
Eyespi20@WCTel.net 
 
All items to be included in the newsletter are due on the Wednesday 
before our monthly meeting. 

Any items submitted to the GKC Editor for inclusion, are subject to 
copyright law. Furthermore, the submitter shall bear the entire 
responsibility for copyright infringements and removes the GKC and its 
Editor from any liable actions for said publication. 
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The next meeting of the GKC 
is on 

March 17, 2015 

 

Visit us On-line @ www.GreenvilleKC.org 

Blake Roulette - President  

dorwynd@yahoo.com 

 

Bob Vandiver– 1st Vice President  

rlvandiver@charter.net 
  

Patrice Lineberger – 2nd Vice 

President  

paltwinmom@alumni.clemson.edu 

 

Thecla Tyner – Correspondence 

Secretary 

thecla53@gmail.com 
 

Margaret Norkett– Recording 

Secretary  

Eyespi20@WCTel.net 
 

Ken Spiegel –Treasurer, 

Newsletter Editor 

kspiegel@greenvillekc.org  

 

Linda Knorr - AKC Delegate  

lindaknorr@charter.net 

 

Kris Harner - Show Chair  

kharner@carolina-networks.com 

  

mailto:Eyespi20@WCTel.net
mailto:dorwynd@yahoo.com
file:///C:/Users/Ken/Documents/GKC/GKC%20News/rlvandiver@charter.net
file:///C:/Users/Ken/Documents/GKC/GKC%20News/rlvandiver@charter.net
mailto:thecla53@gmail.com
mailto:thecla53@gmail.com
mailto:Eyespi20@WCTel.net
file:///C:/Users/Ken/Documents/GKC/GKC%20News/kspiegel@greenvillekc.org
file:///C:/Users/Ken/Documents/GKC/GKC%20News/kspiegel@greenvillekc.org
mailto:lindaknorr@charter.net

